From: Deblon Jackson
To: Linda Wheeler

Cc: CEO@GLWATER.org; Marian Kramer; gracie wooten; Pat Harris; Loretta Stafford; Sylvia Orduno; MDPBC 2020;

Brian Donovan; Harlin, R

Subject: Re: GLWA Board of Directors meeting Sept. 1, 2021, 1pm/3pm

Date: Wednesday, August 25, 2021 2:06:10 PM

I will be attending the meeting.

On Wed, Aug 25, 2021, 1:58 PM Linda Wheeler < lgwheel106@gmail.com > wrote: Greetings GLWA Committee Members,

We the Highland Park Human Rights Coalition submit these statements to be included at the September 1, 2021, GLWA Board of Directors Meeting.

We the Highland Park Human Rights Coalition including the residents of Highland Park, MI make the following claims:

- 1. GLWA's disproportionate billings to the residents of Highland Park, MI are in violation of the existing 1996 and 1983 Agreement. We are being overcharged.
- 2. We the residents of Highland Park, MI pay 10 times more than any city in Michigan.
- 3. GLWA is not honoring the contact made with Chrysler and the city of Highland Park, MI about a fixed rate which was also a Federal Court order.
- 4. In 1983 a contract was established concerning water rates for Highland Park, MI which GLWA is not honoring.

Respectfully submitted,

Linda G. Wheeler Highland Park Human Rights Coalition Project Coordinator Water Leak Pilot Program